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Parent Newsletter 

Summer No. 11 – Wednesday 30th June 2021 
 

We are delighted that Year 6 managed to get away on their trip.  We are receiving regular updates and they are 

having a great time.   

It has been good to have the pool up and running again this week and despite the cooler weather everyone has 

been enjoying lessons in a lovely warm pool. 

We recently won a bid for some outdoor learning resources and this week some of the children have got it all 

out for the first time.  We have some excellent additions to our den building equipment, as well as all sorts of 

tubing and logs to make ball and water runs. 

As you will know one of the year 2 bubbles has had to close this week due to a positive Covid test.  A reminder 

to all of us to continue to be vigilant in order to do our best to keep bubbles open until the end of the term. 

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

Certificates Congratulations to the following people who received Headteacher Certificates 

this week - Esther, Hamza, Joachim, Simon, Poppy, Yashoda, Yike. 

Also the following HSC pupils for earning their Water Safety Passport - Fiza, 

Martha, Sylvia. 

 

LAST CHANCE - Class 

Photo Orders 

 

   

Please order and pay by ParentPay by Midday THIS FRIDAY, making clear in 

the notes which print(s) you would like and how many copies of each.  For each 

class option 1 is formal and option 2 is silly.    

 

As you will appreciate, we are working to a tight deadline to get this done before 

the end of term and late orders will not be accepted. 

 

If you do not have ParentPay account login details please ask the office/email Kate 

Challis at kchallis@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  

Staff Changes We will sadly be saying goodbye to two of our teachers at the end of the school 

year.  Miss Garrod will be joining a school in Peterborough as Assistant Principal, 

and Mrs Dupre is moving back to Jersey. Mrs Wierzelewska will also be leaving us 

in July.  All will be hugely missed from the Mayfield team, and we wish them the 

best in their new adventure.  However, all is not lost as we will be welcoming back 

Mrs Caisova from maternity leave, and Miss Osborne.   

Currently on maternity leave are Miss Nicholls, who had a baby boy at the 

beginning of June, Mrs Van Eaden, and Miss Fillary.  

 

Moving Away? Are you moving away over the Summer holiday?  Do let us know if you plan to 

leave Mayfield in the near future.  Email office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  and we will 

send the relevant form to have your child taken off the school roll. 

Mayfield PTA  

Summer Raffle   

 

Don’t forget to buy your tickets on www.parentpay.com Ticket numbers will be 

selected electronically at random and winners will be drawn on Friday 9 July.  

 

Donations for hampers need to be handed in by this Friday to allow for quarantine. 

 

Playtime Holiday Club Bookings are now open for Playtime Summer Holiday Club at Mayfield for the first 

three weeks of the Summer holiday, including the first Friday. 
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23rd July to 13th August. Only £30 per day. All your child will need is a packed lunch 

and some wet play clothes.  We will provide the fun with a wide range of activities.  

Football, art and craft, water, computer, Lego, games and more.  To book please 

ring or email Ben on 07899 865624 or benthorpthfc@hotmail.com  Come join the 

Fun! 

 

Dates for the Diary 

 

Friday 2nd July Deadline to order class photos 

Friday 9th July 

 

PTA Raffle Draw 

Thursday 22nd July Last day of term 
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